

## Family Care for Children & Youth, Inc.

Administrative Office: 25 Belford Boulevard • Milton, PA 17847 Phone: (570) 522-9790 • Fax: (570) 522-0016 • e-mail: fccy@fccy.org

July 26, 2010

Michaela Moore Fibers Of The Earth 42 Lakeview Drive Clarks Summit, PA 18411

Dear Ms. Moore:

It is with sincere gratitude that I write this letter to you. On behalf of Family Care for Children and Youth, Inc., I am inspired by the generosity of people like you and your organization that genuinely care about the welfare of children. I would like to thank you for setting up a clothing drive for our agency that was very successful. The funds that were raised will be used to pay for the many things that our foster children need and deserve as we try to give them a normal life despite difficult situations.

Thank you again for your support in allowing us to continue to provide quality services to Pennsylvania's most vulnerable children.

Sincerely,

William Shutt

Assistant Executive Director

WS/kmp